
 
 
 

 
  

COMMUNITY NOTICE 
 
WHAT: Metrolink Maintenance Work  
 
WHERE:  On the railroad tracks in the cities of San Juan Capistrano, Dana Point and San Clemente  
 
WHEN:  Select weekends between January 2018 and April 2018 including: 
  Saturday, Jan. 6 until Monday, Jan. 8, 12 a.m. to 5 a.m. 
  Saturday, Jan. 20 until Monday, Jan. 22, 12 a.m. to 5 a.m. 

Saturday, Feb. 3 until Monday, Feb. 5, 12 a.m. to 5 a.m. 
Saturday, March 3 until Monday, March 5, 12 a.m. to 5 a.m. 
Saturday, March 10 until Monday, March 12, 12 a.m. to 5 a.m. 
Saturday, April 21 until Monday, April 23, 12 a.m. to 5 a.m. 

 
MORE INFORMATION: 
 
To operate safe and reliable rail service, please be advised that Metrolink crews will perform track rehabilitation 
work and replace rail at several locations on the railroad tracks between San Juan Capistrano and Dana Point 
and concluding in San Clemente.  

Neighbors may experience noise and additional lights during this work. We anticipate the following impacts:  
 

 Noise from self-propelled track machines  
 Backup alarms from construction equipment 
 High power illumination from light towers with generators 

 
Please note all construction dates and times are subject to change without notice. There may be additional 
clean-up work after the project is completed. Metrolink’s highest priority is safety. We apologize for this 
disruption in advance. Questions and concerns can be directed to Denise Silva at 213-452-0286, 
silvad@scrra.net or email communityrelations@scrra.net. 
 
Reducing paper usage is one component of Metrolink’s sustainability priorities. Save paper and time while 
making it easier than ever to stay up to date on Metrolink maintenance work happening in your community. Go 
paperless and go green by signing up at www.metrolinktrains.com/inyourcommunity to receive your community 
notice.  

 
 
 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND COOPERATION. 
THIS IMPORTANT SAFETY PROJECT WILL BENEFIT YOUR COMMUNITY. 


